
Potassium Chloride – Glenmark 

 
On June 24, 2024, Glenmark announced a recall of several lots of potassium chloride 
extended-release capsules because the capsules may not work as intended and cause 
the amount of potassium in your blood to be higher than normal. 
 
Per Glenmark, using the recalled potassium chloride capsules may cause the amount of 
potassium in your blood to be higher than normal and lead to serious health effects 
such as irregular heartbeat and muscle weakness. Seek immediate medical care if you 
experience any issues that might be related to using the recalled product. 
 
Use the table below to check the NDC number on your prescription. Call your 
pharmacist if you need help. 
 
Contact your pharmacy and ask if you can get a replacement. You may not need a new 
prescription. Do not stop taking your potassium chloride capsules without first talking to 
your doctor. 
 

Product 
 

Potassium Chloride Extended-Release 

Capsules USP 750mg 10mEQ K 

Recall identification date 6/25/2024 

Manufacturer Glenmark 

Affected NDCs 68462035701, 68462035705 

 
 
If you have additional questions:  

• Contact your doctor  

• Contact Inmar (appointed company for Glenmark) at 1-877-883-9273 (9:00 a.m. 
– 5:00 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday).  

Consumers should contact their physician if they have experienced any problems that 
may be related to using this drug product.  

 


